



Draft Agenda

Next Group Meeting : 21 Apr 2021 at 18:30 on Zoom

[Continue developing the group and its infrastructure; Progress the Workshop;]

- 1 Notes of Meeting G04 – *all* ~5 minutes?
 Comments and Corrections
 Matters arising [not covered below]
- 2 Volunteer Group ~5 minutes?
 Official Recognition of Neighbourhood Area
 Vacant : Treasurer and leads for Communications, Environmental and Utilities
 Feedback from Recent Contacts and Further Recruitment – *all*
- 3 Communications 10 to 15 minutes?
 Already Active :
 Flyer – *Mike*
 Facebook – *Kate*
 Web Site – *Alan*
 NextDoor – *Lynda*
 Periodicals – *Mike*
 Jempson's Noticeboard [see discussion document] – *Mike*
 Village Hall Banner – *Gina*
 Accessibility [font and font colours] – *all*
- 4 Environmental 10 minutes?
 General – *Mike and Ian*
 High Weald AONB involvement?
- 5 Preparation for July Workshop – *Mike* ~20 minutes?
 Introduction to NDP's – *Mike*
 One board then PowerPoint on continuous loop
 One guest speaker [Julia Edwards?] and two internal [one each day]
 Peasmarsh Yesterday / Today – *Gina*
 Structure of display and board count
 What work is required and **who is to do what**
 Speakers
 Surveys – *all*
 Individual [see discussion document]
 Business [see discussion document]
 School children's involvement
- 6 AOB and Next Meeting